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	Important Billing Update


	Starting on April 2, 2025, St. Elizabeth Healthcare, St. Elizabeth Physicians and affiliated physician practices including Tri-State Gastroenterology will switch to paperless bills for your medical care. This means you will no longer receive a bill in the mail. Instead, you will be notified of new statements via your MyChart app and email.

There are several advantages to this:

· Paperless bills are more convenient and secure.

· It is better for the environment, too.

When a new statement is due, you can view and pay it under the billing tab in the MyChart app or by logging into MyChart at mychart.stelizabeth.com. You can pay by credit card, too.

 

If you would still like to receive a paper bill, you can do so. Simply visit the website at stelizabeth.com/pay-my-bill for help. 

Thank you for being a Tri-State Gastroenterology patient. Our priority is providing high-quality experience for our patients, and we are constantly looking to improve our patient experience. We hope this shift in billing helps us better meet your needs.
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